
 

      
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

   
  

  

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

   

  

  

 

  

  

 

  

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

                                                   

Friday 26th June 2020  
291st Edition                                                  

The Weekly Roar! 

FREQUENTLY ASKED QUESTIONS 

 

Over the course of lockdown, we have tried to support families at 

home to the best of our ability. As the regulations are changing 

at a rapid pace, many parents have been in touch recently with 

questions or concerns. 

We have found many of you have the same queries so we have put 

together a ‘frequently asked questions’ list which we will continue 

to update as new information comes through to us. Please find 

this attached to today’s Roar. 

 

 

BIRTHDAYS 

 

Happy Birthday this coming week 

to, 

 
 

Mia H, 6L 

Isaac W, 5S 

Gracie-Lou B, 4B 

Sam M, 4S 

Jack S, 5B 

Joseph E, 4S 

Lottie S, 6B 

Zahara S, 4S 

Lana H, 4S 

Edda P, 3L 

Lucy S, 5B 

Scarlett S, 5L 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

Hey guys, we love your 

input on the daily blog, 

so keep those jokes, 

pictures, poems and 

anything else you can 

think of rolling in! 

END OF YEAR REPORTS 

 

     
We’re sure many of you have been wondering about school 

reports. We would like to confirm all children will receive an end 

of year report. This will be posted out to you before the end of 

term. For any children that took part in music lessons, a music 

report will also be included. 

Although the reports will only list progress up until school ‘closing’ 

in March, we would like to again take this opportunity to say the 

levels of home learning we have seen from BLJS pupils has been 

astonishing. It makes us very proud of our whole school 

community. 

 

WELCOME 

 

 
We would like to say a huge BLJS welcome to all of our Year 2 

families who are receiving the Roar newsletter for the first time 

today. We will email this to you each Friday for the next four 

years! Please find attached today, an important letter containing 

lots of transition information as well as a link for you to follow. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


